HP24-001 - In the Matter of the Application by SCS Carbon Transport LLC for a Permit
to Construct a Carbon Dioxide Transmission Pipeline

1-17-25
To Whom it May Concern:

My name is Steve Bachar. My wife Keri and | and our 5 children live at { S I
Brookings, SD 57006. We were made aware of the potential pipeline project through
various media outlets as well as neighborhood conversations and the like.

We are opposed to any sort of pipeline being installed regardless of location but in this
particular case, so near to our home. We are VERY aware of the dangers that this pipeline
could pose if there were to be a leak, not to mention construction issues, land issues etc.
We further understand that this pipeline is NOT mandatory or warranted given the current
emission reports etc.

Please ensure that it is recorded that we reject this proposal and do not support any permit
given to the above-named company and project or any other company or permit for such a
pipeline in our area and state.

Sincerely,

Steve Bachar RE0E|VEE
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